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7th October, 2021. 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
We wish to advise you that the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the club will be held on Sunday 
28th November, 2021 commencing at 2.00 pm in the club Ajax Room. 
 
You were nominated on your child’s player registration form for the 2021 season as the person 
who would like to have voting rights at the AGM. You are therefore eligible to vote for office 
holder positions on the club’s Board. 
 
The position of Treasurer and Secretary will become vacated.  
 
Mr. Paul Borg currently holds office as the Treasurer and will renominate for office for a further 3-
year term.   
 
Mr. Patrick Caruana-Smith currently holds office as the Secretary and will renominate for office 
for a further 3-year term.   
 
You are welcome to attend the AGM to cast your vote, alternatively if an election is to be held you 
may wish to vote by Proxy.  
 
Proxy forms will be made available after nominations are received on 5th of November 2021.  
 
Please refer to our web site for further details on the 5th of November 2021.  
 
If a proxy is requiring, please e-mail the secretary secretary@greengullysc.com.au for a copy.  
 
 
Sincerely Yours 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Caruana-Smith 
Secretary Green Gully Soccer Club. 
7th October, 2021.  
 


